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“Strength in Numbers; Power in Education” 

January 3, 2022 

Dear Brethren: 

The Grand Lodge of Florida is currently creating a new Leadership Development Program. 
The Goal of the Leadership Development Program is to enhance the leadership skills of our 
Brothers to help ensure the long term success of our Lodges.  This program is being designed to 
augment Master Mason I, II, and III Exams; Masonic Leadership Training; and the Lodge Officers’ 
Training Courses. 

The Leadership Development Program is being designed to be an intensive program which 
will take approximately 10 months to complete.  A different topic or area of study will be covered 
each month.  In order to develop the content for each block of instruction we are actively seeking 
feedback from all Master Masons. 

A short survey has been created to assess the needs of the Brethren and interest in the 
creation of this new program.  We are asking that all Master Masons complete this anonymous 
survey prior to February 14, 2022.   

The survey can be found at the following URL: 

https://survey.discoverfreemasonry.com 

Fraternally, 
Donald W. Cowart 
Donald W. Cowart 
Junior Grand Warden 
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